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Mr. Scott Page

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza MS 99-7-2
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Mr. Page:

This letter serves as the recommendation to reappoint Carla Canales to serve as the
Third District representative on the San Fernando Valley Service Council for the term of
July 1, 2019 - June 30, 2022,

| am confident that Ms. Canales’ knowledge and experience of the San Fernando
Walley's transportation will serve the Council well.

A copy of Ms. Canales’ resume is attached for your reference. Please let me know if
you need any additional information. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

___ Sincerely,
Ty

WA

~SHEILA KUEHL
Supervisor, Third District
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May 11, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 80012

Mr. Spivack,
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Ramos, Dolores

From: Terry Dipple <tdipple@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 4:42 PM

To: Ramas, Dolores

Subject: Re: Reminder; Service Council Appointments Due

Yes, the Las Virgenes-Malibu Council of Governments voted to reappoint Dennis Washburn to the Metro Service
Council,
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Nominee for the Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Council
Dear Mr. Spivack:

I am pleased to nominate Harry Baldwin for another term as my appointee to the Metro San
Gabriel Valley Service Council.

For decades Mr. Baldwin has established himself as a distinguished leader in the San
Gabriel Valley through his service in elected office in the City of San Gabriel and his many
years of volunteerism with non-profit organizations that have helped weave the fabric of the
Valley's civic life.

He is also an avid user of the Metro system and as one of the service council's founding
members, he has been one of the Valley's strongest voices for public transportation in the
region. I am confident he will continue to be a strong member of the San Gabriel Valley
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WIBITD DBIVICE LOUMNCHS
One Galeway Plaza MS 99-7-2
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Email: spivackg@metro.net

Re: Appointment to Metro San Gabriel Valley Service Council

Dear Mr. Spivack,

This letter serves as the nomination lo appoint Peter Chan o serve as the representative for the City
of Montebello, Rosemead and Monterey Park on the San Gabriel Valley Service Council for the term
of July 1, 2019 1o June 30, 2022

The City of Monterey Park and our partners in Moniebello and Rosemead have agreed to the
nomination of Mayor Peter Chan, and we are confident his knowledge and experience will serve the
San Gabriel Valley Service Council well,

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Bay municipal operators) and Elaine Jeng (City Manager, civil engineer, rider). These
appointments are all for 3 years.

We request that you agendize the appointment of these representatives for as soon as possible
so they can be seated in July, 2019.

Please notify us when the appointments are confirmed or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

—p L 2T S
WP SO

Britt Huff

SBCCOG Chair
Councimember, City of Rolling Hills Estates

cc: Phil Washington, CEO

LoCAlL GOWERMNMENTS IN ACTION

Carson  ElSegundo  Gardena  Hawthorne  HermosaBeach  Inglewood  Lawndale  Lomita
Los Angeles  Manhattan Beach  Palos Verdes Estates  Rancho Palos Werdes  Redondo Beach  Rolling Hills
Rolling Hills Estates  Torrance  Los Angeles District #15  Los Angeles County
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May 29, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Councils
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Mr. Spivack,
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May 11, 2018

Mr. Gary Spivack

Deputy Executive Officer

Metro Regional Service Cauncils
One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles. CA 90012

Mr. Spivack,
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